
This letter was written by Carol Fortney, they purchased a baby girl from us in 2016. 

They named her Princess Leia 

 

Dear Ms. Celia, 

    We want to let you know Princess Leia is a wonderful pup. Our whole family loves 

her. She is a great house dog that loves to snuggle. When we got her home from the 

airport she came out of the cage unafraid. She cried some the first night, but was fine 

after that.   She is protective of her family. We also have a red tick coonhound (much 

bigger then her over 65 lbs.) that is 4 weeks older then her, and they get along 

great.  She now weighs in at 42 lbs.( 11 months).  I will try to send you a picture of her. 

     You were great to deal with. We did it through e-mails and everything went right. What 

helped us decide to get a puppy from you was the pictures and videos of the puppies in the 

house, not in a kennel.  


